Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 8:13 PM
To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-02-04

First Name: Jenifer

Last Name: Carpenter
Title: N/A

Organization: self
Address:_
City: Denton

State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

An independent redistricting commission is important to prevent Gerrymandering. It's always been wrong and has
already worsened political discourse and representation. Open and transparent records, communications and maps
should give be given for a sufficient amount of time for review and accountability particularly in communities of color.
Silencing and depriving people of a district based on their race and economic status has to be corrected when the new
districts are created. Trust in our government is already damaged for many citizens. This could be the first step for
building back that trust.





